
It is with immense joy that we present to you
SAPLINGS, our first online pre-primary newsletter.
As we document the educational journey of our
little ones, we would like to express our gratitude
to each one of you for your unstinted support in
enabling learning even during this lockdown
period.

CLICK HERE FOR 
THE NEWSLETTER

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1VM03Aprp1d4GAkTd6HmSkCEzWypBFbun/view?usp=sharing

